
 

 

CIL MOD 04 North Whiteley Consortium 
 
Rosemary Morton 
Programme Officer, Winchester CIL Charging Schedule 
c/o Strategic Planning 
Winchester City Council 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester  
SO23 9LJ 
 
6 August 2013  
 
Reference: 157111B/AB 
 
BY POST AND E-MAIL 
 
 
Dear Ms Morton 
 
Community Infrastructure Levy- Modifications/ EiP 
 
We write on behalf of our client, the North Whiteley 
Consortium (NWC) relative to the above.  
 
Having reviewed the proposed small scale modifications I 
can confirm that the NWC continue to support the approach 
taken by WCC to set a £nil CIL rate for the three 
strategic allocation sites within Winchester District, 
which include North Whiteley.  
 
The NWC confirms its wish to be kept fully informed of 
all developments with the CiL examination. At this stage 
we would seek to continue to reserve our position to 
appear at any Examination in Public. 
 
Should you require any further information regarding this 
submission please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Adrian Barker 
Associate Director 
 
 
Cc North Whiteley Consortium 


